
BOARD OF ALDERMEN

City of Newton
Massachusetts

M e m o r a n d u m

TO:     Land Use Committee Members

FROM:  George E. Mansfield, Chairman

DATE:  November 18, 2005

RE:      Committee Schedule

 A reminder, there will be no Land Use Committee meeting next Tuesday evening.
The committee will meet on Tuesday, November 29 to take up the three pending
petitions, with Tuesday, December 6 reserved for auto dealers and any remaining
business.

 A Happy Thanksgiving to all.
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